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PUBLIC STATEMENT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF CCI FRANCE MYANMAR 

 

Yangon, April 7th 2020 

 

Object: The French Myanmar Chamber of Commerce and Industry remains committed to supporting 
companies in Myanmar during the Covid-19 outbreak 

 

Your Excellencies Union Ministers, 

Your Excellencies Members of the Parliament, 

Your Excellencies Representatives of the Myanmar People and Authorities, 

Mr. President and Dear Directors of the Board of UMFCCI, 

Dear Members of CCI France Myanmar,  

Dear Colleagues and Friends from all companies and organizations operating in Myanmar, 

 

As the Covid-19 pandemic has unfortunately reached Myanmar, we foresee that its negative impact will affect 
the economy of Myanmar and all companies operating in the country in the coming months. 

In this time of crisis, the great majority of the Board of Directors and the whole team of CCI France Myanmar 
have chosen to stay on the grounds, in Myanmar, to continue to operate at full capacity, to support our 
Members, but also all organizations and companies operating in Myanmar. 

While we have decided to close our office, to apply rules of social distancing to keep our employees and our 
Members safe, all our team is still working full time from home with the same dedication as always. 

We are more than ever committed to offering business services to and to supporting all companies in this 
difficult period. 

First, to compensate for the cancellation of public events and training, we are working on the organization of 
webinars and online training sessions, most of which will be free of charge and accessible to everyone. The 
information will be published as usual on our website and on social media. 

Moreover, we remain at the disposal of any Myanmar company looking for contacts with French companies 
in Myanmar, or looking for French clients and suppliers in France or in one of the 93 countries in which the 
network of CCI France International is present. 

Furthermore, we will continue to implement complimentary projects made available to all professionals in 
Myanmar. We have just ended collecting data for the 2020 edition of the Myanmar Salary Survey. We will 
prepare and share the report with the public in May 2020. 

In the same manner, we are at the disposal of any company operating in Myanmar who would be in need of 
information, advice or contacts. We would be pleased to support them as much as we can, in the limit of our 
resources and capacity. 
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In addition, to allow our Members to network and exchange information without meeting physically, we have 
launched our own Slack workspace, on which they will also have access to call for tenders, CVs of candidates, 
legal information, business intelligence, and special promotions. 

We invite all Myanmar companies who would like to share their calls for projects, for tenders, for partners, 
for investors, for suppliers, to send us the information, so that we can forward it on Slack to our Members. 

Finally, we remain at the disposal of Myanmar authorities and institutions to provide any help if necessary. 
We would be especially ready to put our network and resources to help supplying equipment to the medical 
staff if there is any need, to ensure their protection. 

On the long run, we remain committed to continuing the promotion of the Myanmar market in order to attract 
foreign investors, and to working locally with companies already in Myanmar to encourage the sustainable 
and responsible economic development of the country. 

We wish you and all the population of Myanmar to remain safe. All our thoughts and encouragements are 
going to the medical staff and to all public servants who are putting themselves at risk for the well-being of 
everyone in this time of crisis. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Board of Directors of CCI France Myanmar 

 

    
Mrs. Sarah Lubeigt 

President 
(Naos/Bioderma) 

Daw Su Su Tin 
Vice-President 

(Exo Travel) 

Mr. Jérémy Damloup 
Vice-President 

(Akhuka Productions) 

Mr. Marc Guyonnaud 
Treasurer 

(AGS Four Winds) 
 

 

 
 
 

 

  

Mr. Pierre Guédant 
Secretary General 

(EDF) 

Mr. Nicolas Delange 
Chairman of Eurocham 

(Yever) 

Mr. Philippe Battlé 
Eurocham 

(Accor) 

Daw Amy Nyunt 
Board Member 

(Netsmart) 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Daw Ei Khin Khin 
Board Member 

(Banyan Services) 

Mr. Matthieu Glorieux 
Board Member 
(Pernod Ricard) 

Dr. Han Lynn Aung 
Board Member 

(LYC Healthcare Centre) 

Mr. Julien Le Roux 
Board Member 

(Berim) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Mr. Joris Thomas 
Board Member 

(Byma) 

U Ye Myat Min 
Board Member 

(nexlabs) 

Mr. Guillaume Rebière 
Executive Director 

(CCI France Myanmar) 

 

 


